
 
SIS/STC/094/2019-2020         January 8, 2020 

Dear Parents, 

The new academic year is due to get started within a couple of months. Those parents, who have 

decided to pursue their ward’s education out of Scholars, are requested to apply for the T.C. 

(Transfer Certificate) before Wednesday, 15.01.2020 and get it approved. The application form 

for T.C. is available in the school office. This would be helpful for the parent as well as the 

school. 

Details of TC required 

Name of the ward    Current Grade   

 

1. …………………………………………………… ……………………… 

 

2. …………………………………………………… ………………………  

 

3. …………………………………………………… ………………………    

 

Parent’s Signature: ________________________ Mobile No.: ________________________ 

Date: ________________  

 

Prof. M. Abubaker 

Principal 

______________________________________________________________________ 


